
To the Joint Committee on Measure 91, 
     With all respect I think you are over reaching these limitations of a 1 mile radius in our small 
communities. I know that within that same 1 mile there are many stores that sell alcohol and 
many bars and restaurants that also distribute alcoholic drinks at these same locations. I 
personally believe that if a community allows these sales with in that same distance, should be 
prohibited from implementing discrimination against the sale of a far less harmful substance.  
     
 
Respectfully Cynthia M. George 
Please submit as part of the record. 
 


